Tipton, Benjamin K.

Subject: FW: Gifting to Metro Parks and Recreation

Importance: High

From: Duyar, Mesude

Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 4:06 PM
To: Westenhofer, Mary Ann

Subject: FW: Gifting to Metro Parks and Recreation
Importance: High

Here is the letter in the e-mail format. | hope this would work.

Mesude Ozyurekoglu, Ph.D, CPRP
Parks Administrator

9300 Whipps Mill Rd

Louisville, KY 40241

Office: (502)425-1020

Cell: (502) 439-8493

METRO
PARKS

From: Henry Heuser [mailto:henry.heuser@UnistarPurchasingSolutions.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 2:28 PM

To: Duyar, Mesude; Ghose, Seve

Subject: Gifting to Metro Parks and Recreation

Importance: High

TO: Mesude Duyar and Seve Ghose

Per your proposal for needed capital improvements in Cherokee Park, | am pleased fund the
following projects:

1) Model 2900 Track Stump Grinder ($73, 700 has been paid)

2) $7,500 — $25,000 for new tree planting (amount, date, and specific location to be determined)

3) $20,000 for gravel or rocks to correct erosion problems and off street parking areas (payment
when work is scheduled)

Thanks for letting me be part of these needed improvements in Cherokee Park.

Regards, Henry

Henry V. Heuser, Jr.
Chairman
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